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CJC Statement on Endorsements 

The CJC welcomes the commitments of others to improve the civil justice system and is dependent 

on the work of others. In the past, the CJC has endorsed third-party works, including publications. As 

of September 2023, the Civil Justice Council does not envisage providing endorsements in the future. 

We welcome third parties who have had historic endorsements from the CJC to reach out to the 

Council to discuss this change.   


